
 

Dear Phillipe 

 

We have seen the draft reports for the electricity PMO roles and structures and the PMR on the NT UC 

web site. We provided you with our inputs to the issues papers in relation to these and we have nothing 

more to add. We look forward to seeing the outcomes of these reports by the government. 

 

With regard to the electricity Retail supply code, one of our main concerns was the ability of PWC to 

prevent competition by using the credit support criteria for generation. As we wrote in our letter of 1 

August to you, our fears in the regard have been realised. On this basis, we do not consider the retail 

supply code as written to be appropriate and it needs revision to prevent PWC from using its position of 

dominance to prevent competition.  

 

Best regards 

Michael Williams 

Chair NTMEU 
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